

Grafton City Council Proceedings
June 12, 2023



Mayor John W. Bork convened the regular meeting of the Grafton City Council at 7 PM, June 12, 2023 at Grafton City Hall.  Answering roll call were Dalluge, Hulshizer, Hyde, Kruger, and Schaub. Visitors were Bruce White, Cathy Koster, and Steve Marsh.  Kruger motioned, 2nd by Hulshizer to approve the agenda.  Motion carried. Kruger motioned, 2nd by Dalluge to approve the minutes from the May 8, 2023 regular meeting.  Motion carried. 
Cathy Koster talked to the council about some water problems on her property.  Steve Marsh discussed his utility bill with the council.  They then left.
Clerk presented the financial reports, past due utility accounts, and bills to be paid.  Hulshizer motioned, 2nd by Dalluge to approve the financial reports as presented and pay all bills due to date.  Motion carried. 
Schaub motioned, 2nd by Dalluge to approve the Gobbler’s Roost liquor license.  Motion carried.  Schaub motioned, 2nd by Kruger to approve the approve transferring the city’s liquor license outside for Turkey Day weekend.  Motion carried.
Under old business, nuisance properties were once again discussed.  Under new business, paving was discussed.  Kruger then motioned, 2nd by Dalluge to accept the estimate from Heartland Asphalt, Inc. in the amount of $46,754.25 to overlay 4th Street from 1st Avenue to 2nd Avenue, to overlay 2nd Avenue from 3rd Street to 4th Street, and to do various patching through out town.  Upon roll call vote, all council members voted aye.  Resolution #2023-13 (Resolution to accept the estimate from Heartland Asphalt, Inc. for blacktopping work) was passed and approved.  The council also talked about future grant ideas and painting & moving a bench in the park.  There being no further business, Kruger motioned, 2nd by Dalluge  for adjournment.  Motion carried and the meeting adjourned at 8:51 PM.







__________________________________                                      _________________________________      John W. Bork, Mayor				               	       Renee Petersen, City Clerk                                     












 

